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Dear Parents / Carers, 

This year the teachers and pupils in Year 4 have been promoting ways to save natural resources, 

which began with our ‘Eco Warriors’ topic last term. To build on this, we are aiming to set as 

much homework as possible electronically - online so that we can reduce the amount of paper 

we use. Your child will be set weekly tasks on the following websites: 

• Maths tasks linked to previous learning in lesson on MyMaths.co.uk 

• English, topic and computing tasks on purplemash.co.uk 

 

Both websites can be accessed through a tablet or a PC/Mac. You may need to download the 

most recent version of Flash Player to run some MyMaths activities. 

Teachers will be notified when pupils have completed homework and can immediately see any 

areas of help the children may need.  

The children were given their own personal logins for these sites at the start of the year. If they 

have misplaced them, please inform your child's teacher who will be happy to send them out 

again. 

We understand that some people may not have access to computers or the internet at home; 

therefore, we will make the tasks available for those children to take home on paper. Please let 

us know if you are having trouble accessing and logging on to these sites. 

Your children will still receive tasks related to their current/upcoming topic. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr O Qureshi 

Year 4 Leader 

 


